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Monterey Cypress Unit 694 

Sunday, September 17, 2023 
 

Madame President, Officers, Chairmen, Members, and Guests: 
 
Currently, our unit has 34 Seniors and 4 Juniors.  The unit is actively recruiting new 
members and reminding prior members to renew their membership. We still have 
positions that need to be filled. 
 
Our unit assisted Unit 31 with their Mad Hatter Tea Party by providing about 10 
volunteers from Salinas Active Seniors, Inc.  Our unit also provided some decorations 
and a few members attending the tea party. 
 
The unit along with the post hosted a country dance night that was a big success.  We 
raised over $2,100. We received many compliments from the attendees and asked 
when we would do it again.  We hope to have more of these events in the near future. 
 
We will be having karaoke on Friday, September 29th.  The fun starts at 6:00 pm and 
runs until 10 pm.  Food will be available for purchase that night.  Bring a friend and 
sing us a song. 
 
October 1st we will have the return of our Octoberfest event.  It is $25.00 if tickets are 
purchased before September 26th, after the fee will be $30.00.  The lunch which 
includes Schnitzel, German Potato Salad, red cabbage, fresh green beans and dessert. 
We invite you all to come.   
 
 
This concludes my report. 
 
Lupe Covarrubias-Martinez 
President, Unit 694 


